

The Greenspan Company
Brian Molineaux

Dear Brian,

I want to thank you again for the fine job you did in representing my brothers and I in our insurance claim after our building burned down. At first I was doubtful of the need to hire someone to help me get the money that was our due. But after asking around, and getting some good recommendations, we decided to use your firm. It was the best business decision we had made in a while. I was concerned about the amount of work that would be required, but thanks to you it was surprisingly easy and took very little of my time. Hopefully I won't be in need of your services again, but should such a thing occur I will definitely be calling you.

Sincerely,

Todd Gummow